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Dr. Lan Young Moon and Prof. Yeon Ah (Choi) Moon 

 

Our dear international president of WFWP, Dr. Lan Young Moon, who has been the international 

president of WFWP International since the year 2,000, was assigned to a new post by our Founder, Dr. 

Hak Ja Han Moon, on May 17, and is now a special emissary for Eastern Europe. 

 

 
 

We thank Dr. Lan Young Moon for her outstanding, loving, and gracious leadership and service for the 

past 15 years, as she has touched hundreds and thousands of women with her warm heart, truly 

representing our Founders' spirit wherever she went. We congratulate her wholeheartedly to her new 



appointment. Although we will surely miss her we know that she will still remain a close advisor to 

WFWP International as President Emeritus. Kamsahamnida! (Korean word meaning "Thank you!") 

 

 
 

We welcome wholeheartedly our new international president, Professor Yeon Ah Moon, international 

vice president of the Family Federation for World Peace (FFWPU), who was appointed by our Founder, 

Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon and was inaugurated in Korea on June 3, 2014. President Yeon Ah Moon now is 

the third international president of WFWP. She teaches women's studies at Sun Moon University, and 

expressed her resolve to lead WFWP in contributing to and supporting the vision for 2020. Representing a 

younger generation we look forward to seeing more young women join Women's Federation in the near 

future. 

 

Again, congratulations to both great women 

 

 


